
This is what Knoxville Work Camp looks like for students of LYF:

Students will need to show up at Laurel each of the four mornings at 8:15. 
Our work crews should be back to Laurel around 3 PM. Everyone needs to 
be to the the Hardin Valley church building (11515 Hardin Valley Road) by 6 
PM each night for dinner and worship. This is our time of celebration and a 
chance to be with the whole group in worship. Everything ends at Hardin 
Valley around 8 Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday nights. We will likely be 
there until about 9 PM on Thursday night.

The days are generally crazy for parents, but we are trying to make it a little 
simpler. Jen Smith is trying to organize car pool style groups to help make 
life a little easier that week. If we get four students in each group, it will 
mean parents of that group will only need to drive and be responsible for 
students one night during Work Camp week. There will also be a van 
running from Laurel to Hardin Valley if anyone needs it. Please contact 
Larry Ray or JT asap to let us know if you need a ride between Hardin 
Valley and Laurel during the week of KWC.

Sunday night we start at 6 with dinner, everyone meets their crews, and 
then we worship together. We should end around 8:30 on Sunday.

Each student is responsible to bring a bag lunch and a water bottle to their 
work site each day. Ice chests will be provided, and waters coolers will be 
available at each site.


